
                            City Council Memorandum 

 

To:  Mayor Fasbender & City Council Members 

From:  Paige Marschall Bigler, Recreation Programming Specialist 

Date:   February 5, 2024 

Item:   Accepting Sponsorship 

Council Action Requested: Accept Ardent Mills Sponsorship of $2,000.00 for Movies in the Park. The 

Movies in the Park series will be held June – September 2024 at the Rotary Pavilion in Levee Park.  

Background Information: The City of Hastings and Ardent Mills signed a mutual agreement as part of 

the 2024 Movies in the Park sponsorship. Donation dollars will go toward our movie licensing fees. It is 

recommended the consideration and acceptance of the monetary sponsorship.  

Financial Impact: Staff will continue to include sponsorships as a revenue item as part of the budget 

process to offset programming costs; specifically costs for Movies in the Park.  

Advisory Commission Discussion:   

None 

Council Committee Discussion:   

None 

Attachments:     

• Movies in the Park Mutual Agreement  
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